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Health Professions Council 

11th May 2006 

 

COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVES ON EXTERNAL BODIES 

 

Executive Summary and Recommendations 

 

Introduction 

 

The Chief Executive has received a letter about a new federation called HEALTH (Higher 

Education Academy Learning and Teaching in Health). HEALTH has invited a representative 

from the HPC to serve on the Advisory Board, which will meet 2-3 times a year. 

 

An email was sent to members of the Education and Training Committee on 29 March to 

invite expressions of interest in the vacancy. The following members of the Committee have 

expressed interest in representing the HPC:-  

 

Christine Farrell 

John Harper 

Alan Mount 

Eileen Thornton 

 

Decision 

 

The Council is asked to decide which of the members named above should represent the 

HPC. 

 

Background information 

 

See attached letter dated 29 March 2006. 

 

Resource implications 

 

None. 

 

Financial implications 

 

Payment of expenses. 

 

Appendices 

 

None. 

 

Date of paper 

 

19th April 2006. 
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